Dear Samir,

I wish to register further vigorous objection to this proposal. The website appears to have closed the option
for further comment; indeed, my original objection is not visible currently. The proposed addtional storey
on an already poorly managed property threatens light and privacy in a building of 70 apartments. The
views from our fourth floor flat in the Ziggurat Building will be significantly impaired from the interior of
the flat, curtailing sky view and light penetration beyond the immediate window area. We have had a
preliminary light survey done, and wish to lodge our objection on the basis of right to light. I urge you most
strongly to prevent unnecessary office expansion in this mixed neighbourhood where residential life is a key
part of the local economy.

1 look forward to your successful support of Ziggurat residents.







